
Bible Baptist Church 

1323 County Route 21 

Ghent, NY 12075 

518-392-2361 

February 24, 2019 

 
Welcome & Opening Comments 
 
Opening Chorus #737            The Lord is Good 
 
Hymn #132                     The Old Rugged Cross 
 
Greeting 
 
Hymn #361                                     The Lily of the Valley 
 
Announcements and Offering 
 
Hymn #685                       I’ve Got a Mansion 
                                
 
Hymn # 530                                       Softly and Tenderly 
     
Message                    Pastor Brown 
 
Closing Prayer 
 
Nursery Schedule Sunday School      AM Service      
Feb. 24th   Elizabeth         Ruth/ Aaliya    
Mar. 3rd      April/Kristy  Lori    
Mar. 10th   Trish    Lauren 
 
Junior Church Schedule 
Feb. 24th  Sister Braley 
March 3rd      Sister Pitcher 
March 10th    Sister Jo-Ann Scanapico 
 

Is God calling you to serve? We have immediate needs for Sunday School, Nursery 
workers, Junior Church, and church cleaners.  
 

Welcome 
Welcome and thank you for joining us today for morning worship. It is our 
sincere prayer that our service will be a blessing and an encouragement to 

you. 
 

Our Regular Services 

Sunday School – 10 AM 
Sunday Morning Worship – 11AM 

Sunday Evening Services – 6PM 
Wednesday Bible Study & Prayer Meeting – 7PM 

Wednesday Kids Club - during Prayer Meeting Time 
Saturday Hudson Junior Bible Club – 11AM 

 

 
Fellowship Opportunities  

MEN’S Prayer Group & LADIES’ Book Study will resume the first Monday in 
March 

Friday-LADIES’ Prayer Group 10:00 at school, upstairs.  
See Sallee Dunton for more information regarding the Ladies’ prayer group. 

 
Church Fellowship Dinners 

Fellowship Dinner is Today, Potluck  
No evening service tonight 

Please see sign-up sheet in foyer for an opportunity to host a 
fellowship dinner.  

 
Wednesday Night church will be held in fellowship hall during the winter 

months.  

 
Dates to Know 

Lord’ Supper March 3rd  
Business Meeting March 10th  

 



We are collecting money until the end of February for our benevolent fund. 
Please remember baby Harley. Please be prayerful about giving. 

 


